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PRE-SCHOOL PAYMENT POLICY 
 
 

The Governor Wentworth Regional School District operates an integrated pre-school 
program in both the Ossipee Central School and the New Durham School.  The 
programs have been established to provide special education opportunities for children 
with educational disabilities.  In order to provide appropriate age and developmental 
models for these young children, the programs in each school are made available to a 
small number of non-disabled pre-school aged children on a space available basis.  
Lists of possible candidates will be maintained in each building and parents/guardians 
notified when openings occur. 
 
Although the district provides for disabled children, non-disabled children will be 
charged a monthly tuition.  This amount will be no greater than the going rate in similar 
settings.  The rate will be determined annually by the District. 
 
Tuition payment is due on the first of each month. Payment plans can be arranged 
through the Pre-School Coordinator if monthly payments are a financial hardship for 
parents/guardians.  If the tuition payment is two months in arrears, the child will be 
dismissed from the program and the opening will be offered to the parents/guardians of 
the next child on the waiting list. 
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